This qualified statement of support for HB 3260 is included in an Email from Danielle
Sobel, MPH, Health Policy Specialist with the Oregon Medical Association, sent
Monday, April 1st, 2013 at 2:11 pm.

“The Legislative Committee of the Oregon Medical Association supports the concept of
a robust and well- funded study of Oregon’s health care financing alternatives as
described in HB 3260.”



